
	
  

Dear Fellow KPGA Members,  

The Sponsorship and Fundraising Committee works with business partners to ensure our tournament and 
education programs are properly funded. Over the past several months, the committee has worked hard to 
renew and create new partners. While several partnerships are still pending, it appears as if we will have the 
largest group of partners in our history. In the upcoming weeks, we will be announcing our 2015 Partners. 
Here are the investment levels in which they are participating:  

* Platinum – $8,000 Investment  

* Emerald – $6,000 Investment  

* Gold – $4,000 Investment  

* Silver - $2,000 Investment  

* Bronze – $1,000 Investment  

* Vendors Circle - $250 Investment  

Our business partners are very supportive and each has individual goals they want to accomplish. However, 
one consistent goal is they want to have the opportunity to visit with you and talk about their products. 
Please make sure you give them that courtesy and, just as important, thank them throughout the year for the 
support of the KPGA.  

Sincerely, 

Garry Nelson, PGA 
Director At-Large  


